

Hugo y Techi Vergara – December 2014

We send our love, and we want to express our gratitude for keeping us in you minds and hearts, supporting our ministry in Northern Argentina.

It was wonderful to meet you in UK during the spring, sharing friendship and the love of Jesus in every meeting and service.

This year have had wonderful challenges - Evangelism with Luis Palau, EME (women Encounter), the annual retreat, the 40th anniversary of St Andrews (with the visit of Bishop Harold Miller and his wife Liz, George, Jeff and Helen), the work in Grand Bourg, women and men cell groups, Bible training for Young people and adults, and every month the spouses meetings.

We attend together with Bishop Nick and the CPU (Urban pastoral commission) the inauguration of a multipurpose room in Tucuman. At the moment, there are more of 20 committed leaders working in teaching and discipleship, at the Grace church.

We are grateful for the way God have been working in our lives and in our ministries .It was wonderful to work as a teams in the different Pastoral groups. In St Andrews with Hans and Priscilla, Dany and Flavia, Graciela. In Tucuman with Pablo, Roberto, Federico and Oscar, and in St Paul with Paula Smith, the Suarez family, Aldo, Lucio, Mela and Marta.

Thank you very much for all your support during this year, and we pray that God give you a very blessed 2015.



In this picture, Rosita – Hugo's mother, Hugo, Techi and Dana – a young member of St Andrews church who were living with us during 2014.

Our contact details

Hugo y Techi Vergara

Carlos Moyano 344 C.P. 4400 Salta Argentina

Tel 0059 0387 4250756 e-mail: flia_vergara@arnet.com.ar

